
Suggested Sample GSR Report June 2023

Hello everybody. I’m ___________, from ___________, your GSR.

I’m pleased to report that the Petition to Restore Unity in UA received 568 signatures from UA members
from 35 countries. The Petition with signatures is being sent to the UA World Service leadership this
week, with a request that they respond to the invitation to mediate by June 30, 2023. We will keep you
posted on the outcome. We are hoping that there will be a mediation for the World Service Level
leadership to resolve their differences, and that there will be one World Service Conference this year,
open to all members of UA, with the full participation of a unified leadership.

There is a Topics of Concern survey form that is available on the uawsc.org website under the business
tab for UA groups and individuals to respond to. This Topics of Concern survey is being conducted by the
WSC Planning Committee and supported by the WSC Elected Trustees who were elected in 2021 and
2022. The deadline to respond is July 7. These ideas and concerns will be sent to the WSC Approved
committees and GSB Committees for their consideration as possible motions for the World Service
Conference 2023. Our group will be discussing our response to this Topics of Concern survey on
______, 2023.

The Topics to Consider and Suggested Theme for the 2023 World Service Conference (WSC) Survey
that is being conducted by the GSB, Inc. is on the WSC section of the underearnersanonymous.org
website. It appears that only individual members can fill out this survey. If you would like to respond to
the survey, the deadline is TONIGHT, June 15, at 11:59 pm ET.

In completing the surveys, we encourage members to keep the focus on the positive by asking for what
they want, and avoid criticism.

Concerning the upcoming Trustees’ meetings, the WSC-Elected Trustees public meeting is on Sunday,
June 25, 2023, at 1 pm Eastern Time. We believe that the GSB, Inc.’s next public meeting will be held on
June 25, 2023, at 11:30 am Eastern Time, but are not certain, since it is not yet posted on the website
calendar. The GSR Committee’s next meeting is on July 9, 2023. All UA members are welcome to
attend.

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact me at ________________.

Thank you for the opportunity to be of service.

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1uAOL_NjgCrl_tRhMI8oQNq45MsnM9xxfuVKIOM2qsuI/edit#gid=0
https://www.uawsc.org/business-items/topics-of-concern
https://www.underearnersanonymous.org/world-service/

